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D. TREASURER’S REPORT ~ Chairpcrson Bender presented the Treasurcr’s
Report dated November 30, 2002, with the following balances:

General Fund Checking $ 15,083.53
Payroll Fund Checking b 106.83
Gencral Reserve Fund $ 118,130.44
Open Space Fund $ 513,812.40
Firc Fund Checking $ 58,013.83
Deht Service Checking $ 181,286.90
State Highway Aid Fund Checking § 198,987.24
Escrow Fund Checking $ 899,360.08
Capital Projects Fund $1,158,779.82

Motion was made by Supervisor Snyder, seconded by Supervisor Bennington, and
carried unanimously to approve the Treasurcr’s Report dated November 30, 2002, subject
to audit. There was no public comment.

E. CONFIRMED APPOINTMENTS: None.

F. MANAGER'S REPORT — Mr. Gregory J. Lippincott, Township Manager —

1. The Deep Run lease for the property at the intersection of Fairhill Road
and Rt. 152 is available for the Board’s signature following this meeting.

2. Mr. Lippincott rcquested authorization to put the 1987 Dump Truck out
for bud.

Motion was made by Supervisor Bennington, seconded by Supervisor Snyder, and
carried unanimously to authorize advertisement of the 1987 Dump Truck. There was no
public comment.

3. High Real Estate Group has requested a meeting with Mr. Lippincott and
the Township staff, including the Township Enginecr, to discuss the Zoning Ordinance,
and the possibility of the opportunity to explorc residential renial devclopment in
Hilltown. The applicant has provided the $500.00 escrow as required.

Motion was made by Supervisor Bennington, seconded by Supervisor Snyder, and
carried unanimously to authorize a meeting with High Real Estate Group and the
Township staff, as noted above. There was no public comment.

4, The Police Department has signed a new three-year contracl, which will
be available for the Board’s signature following this meeting.














